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Dear parents/carers and pupils, 

  

As we enter the last week of term before the Easter holidays, we wanted to keep in touch to 

wish you all a happy, safe and healthy holiday. 

  

During these uncertain times, we are unsure how long it will be before our "normal" school 

routine returns. We are keeping you all in our thoughts and prayers and looking forward to 

being back at school together again soon.  

  

Thank you for all of your positive and kind responses to your child's reports, we would love you 

to send us some photos of our pupils "home learning" so that we can share them on our 

website, another way for us all to keep in touch, please do this through the school office email 

address - office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk  

 

Take care and stay safe.  

 

From, 

  

All of the Bishop Rawle Team 
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